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We want you to be staff! 
 

Good morning fellow classmates! We are here to invite you all to our next Olinmun 

conference, for 2021. 

Truth be told, it is highly likely that this conference, or at the very least its preparation, will 

differ significantly from that of other years due to the COVID-19 pandemic. This, of course, 

means that we are all treading on uncharted territory when it comes to its preparation and 

delivery, and it will likely pose a bigger challenge than ever before. With this said, we would 

like to formally invite you all to join us in this journey, and to brave the difficulties it may pose 

together as a team.  

 

While this conference will undoubtedly be tricky to pull off; we like to think of its preparation 

not as a challenge, but as an opportunity. An opportunity to make this conference truly ours, 

to make this conference the best it can be. We are all pioneers braving a completely new 

environment, one that will likely be remembered for years to come. You can all be a part of 

that. You can all take part in what will be the single most unique conference in the 

history of Olinmun.  

 

Naturally, this conference will be offering a wide array of diverse committees with new and 

exciting debates in which you can all partake, either by helping us organize or participating 

as delegates. We hope that this conference won’t only challenge ourselves in the traditional 

ways, but that it will be able to show what the students of Olinca are made of, and that we 

can truly innovate and accomplish no matter the odds. So once again we extend this invitation 

to you all.  

This is your OLINMUN, so please come join us! 

 

Elena Luna  

Secretary General 

 

                                   Carlos Sodi Aliseda       Miguel Muñoz Ponce de León             

Undersecretaries 

 


